

June 3, 2013

CONGRESS
FOR THE NEW
URBANISM
CENTRAL TEXAS
CHAPTER

The Honorable Lee Leffingwell Mayor City of Austin 301 W. 2nd St. Austin, TX 78701

CHAPTER OFFICE
901 South MoPac (Loop 1)
Bldg II, Suite 350
Austin, TX 78746
Tel: 512-327-1011
info@centraltexascnu.org
www.centraltexascnu.org

Dear Mayor Leffingwell:

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Cid Galindo
President
Mike Clark-Madison
Vice-President
Steve Yndo
Treasurer

Leah Bojo Secretary Sean Compton Lee Einsweiler

Sean Garretson Katherine Gregor Mike Krusee Matthew Lewis Michele Lynch Steve Oliver Dave Sullivan

Laura Toups

Sinclair Black Director Emeritus

NATIONAL OFFICE 140 S. Dearborn St. Suite 404 Chicago, IL 60603 Tel: 312-551-7300

Tel: 312-551-7300 Fax: 312-346-3323 cnuinfo@cnu.org www.cnu.org The Congress for the New Urbanism Central Texas Chapter (CNU-CTX) would like to thank the Transit Working Group for the vital work it's done to address the issues of regional mobility and connectivity. As our population continues to grow, high capacity transit that maximizes access and mobility throughout the region while reducing dependence upon the automobile is critical to ensuring our vitality and quality of life.

CNU-CTX believes that Project Connect is consistent with the principles of the Charter for the New Urbanism. Therefore, we want to express our support of these efforts.

Sincerely Yours,

Cid Galindo President

CNU-CTX Board of Directors

Attachment: Charter for the New Urbanism